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The newsletter of Wargrave Big Local

Our New Vision!
More people see Wargrave 

as a place of Safety, 
Wellbeing and Possibility

New Plan!
Our new plan has been released! Pick up 
your copy at Newton Community Centre



	 �Welcome to this special edition 
of our Newsletter.  
We are taking a three month 
reflection period to review 
what we are doing - we would 
like you to be involved!

Don’t miss our drop-in for Wargrave residents with 
coffee and cake! As always we welcome your views 
via email or letter, see contact details below.

Would you like to know more or give us your 
views? Drop into Newton Community Centre 
on Monday 19th Feb 2018 10.30 until 1.30 
for cake, coffee and a chat with Big Local 
Partnership members.

Wargrave Big Local would like to recognise and 
reward acts of kindness in our community. 

For example, this could be watching over vulnerable 
neighbours, helping with shopping, dog walking, 
offering lifts to appointments, or any good deed. 

Use the form to the right to make your nomination. 

Winners would automatically qualify for a 
Certificate, Lapel badge and a small monetary 
award.

Hand this form in at Newton Community Centre, 
Park Road South, Newton le Willows, or bring it to 
the Drop-In.

We want to make sure that the £1 million is used in 
the best way to benefit the residents of Wargrave. 
We have decided on three new themes to help us 
achieve our vision: Employability, Community and 
Wellbeing. 

Come and tell us your views on this, see our 
intended outcomes, and chat to us about what you 
would like to see happen in Wargrave.

Your Name and Address
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Who would you like to nominate?  
(Name and address)
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 Do You Know  
 A Good Fellow Citizen? 

 Our New Plan for 2018/19 

Wargrave Big Local @BLWargrave www.wargravebiglocal.co.uk

 A Note From The Chair Louise Forshaw! 

Tell us briefly why they should get an award
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